
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca>
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" <CCDTMACDL@vancouver.ca>

Date: 9/11/2017 2:32:15 PM
Subject: DTES Lane Signage

Attachments: DTES lanes.png
Memo to Mayor and Council - DTES Lane Signage - 2017.09.11.pdf

Dear Mayor and Council

Please see the attached memo with an update on a recent intervention undertaken in the Downtown Eastside in response to the increased number of medical emergencies occurring in the lanes and delays that VPD, VFRS and BC Ambulance often encounter in locating 
individuals requiring assistance. I would like to acknowledge that this issue and the proposed solution came forward initially from one of Chief Palmer’s front-line members assigned to the DTES.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me or Tobin Postma.

Best,
Paul

Paul Mochrie | Deputy City Manager
City of Vancouver | 453 W 12th Avenue
Vancouver | BC V5Y 1V4
604.873.7666 | paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message and any accompanying documents contain confidential information intended for a specific individual and purpose. This message is private and protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, you 
are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying or distribution, or the taking of any action based on the contents of this information, is strictly prohibited.
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